Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Lehane, Andrew [Andrew.Lehane@shawgrp.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2009 4:09 PM

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000503 & GeoTracker Global ID T0600102133, Caltrans, 3465 Ettie
Street, Oakland, CA 94608

Attachments: image001.gif

Importance: High

Re: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0O000503 & GeoTracker Global ID T0600102133, Caltrans, 3465 Ettie Street, Oakland, CA
94608

Mr. Plunkett: On behalf of Caltrans, Shaw Environmental, Inc. (Shaw) is responding to your letter dated July 24, 2009,
regarding Groundwater Monitoring Requirements for the above-referenced site.

Your letter requested that groundwater monitoring be resumed at the site on a semi-annual basis. Please be advised
that all groundwater monitoring wells at the site were destroyed sometime in either 1998 or 1999. Our review of the
case files indicates that your office was made aware of this fact at least as early as November 1999.

Furthermore, a “Request for Case Closure” dated March 25, 2009, was submitted to you by Shaw on behalf of Caltrans.
As of this date, Caltrans has not received a response to the “Request for Case Closure”.

We request that you issue a letter rescinding the semi-annual groundwater monitoring requirements for the site, and
review and respond to the “Request for Case Closure” at your earliest convenience.

If you have any questions you would like to discuss, or if we can be of some assistance expediting the case closure
process for this site, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,
Andrew

Andrew D. Lehane, PE

Client Program Manager

Shaw Environmental, Inc.

2033 Gateway Place, 5" Floor
San Jose, CA 95110
408.573.5975 direct
408.437.1201 fax

Shaw™ a world of Solutions™
www.Sshawgrp.com

Green  pease consider the environment before printing this email.

****Internet Email Confidentiality Footer**** Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this
message. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to
such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this
message and notify the sender by reply email. Please advise immediately if you or your employer do not
consent to Internet email for messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message
that do not relate to the official business of The Shaw Group Inc. or its subsidiaries shall be understood as
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neither given nor endorsed by it. The Shaw Group Inc.
http://www.shawgrp.com




